
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Years ago the Streets Department used salt brine on the roads prior to snow events.  The brine 

system is no longer being used and Streets Supervisor Brady Patterson has requested that they 

be allowed to dispose of the equipment which is taking up a great deal of room in the barn. 

That space is needed for other equipment. 

 

Proposal: 

Resolution 2024-04 declares the brine system as surplus property so it may be removed and 

discarded or sold. 

 

 


